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Prof. Lakshman Dissanayake
Vice-Chancellor
University of Colombo

Dear Sir,

Commendation of the Service of the University of Colombo School of Computing (UCSC)

The International Celebration of the 14" United Nations Day of Vesak (UNDV-2017) and the International
Buddhist Conference were held in Colombo and Kandy in Sri Lanka from 12 to 14 May, 2017 with over 700
foreign participants from 72 countries. It was a great achievement for Sri Lanka to have hosted the above
event for the first time in the history. The contribution made by the University of Colombo School of
Computing (UCSC) to successfully hold the above event by designing, developing and running the website of
the event (www.unvesak2017.org) while having designed and running a tailor-made online Management
Information System (MIS) to register and follow up with all foreign participants was commendable.

| wish to convey my sincere thanks to Prof. K. P. Hewagamage, the Director of UCSC and Mr. Harsha
Wijewardhana, Head of the Software Development Unit of UCSC and all other staff members of UCSC for
their invaluable support ata time when it was most necessary to make UNDV-2017 a great success.
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Chandraprema Gamage
Secretary
Ministry of Buddhasasana
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Prof. K. P. Hewagamage- Director of UCSC
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